
Submitter: Patricia Voigt 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am opposed to making in person voting on the date of an election the standard 

method of voting. Mail in voting allows more people the opportunity to vote. Vote by 

mail is much more convenient; citizens don’t have to take time off work, stand in long 

lines, and possibly hire childcare to cast one’s vote.  Despite the misinformation that 

has been circulating publicly, there is almost no voter fraud.  


